
























I then changed the subject to say that the sub-wooferman is still in his vehicle disturbing the peace in 
our neighborhood and that he had just passed the fire department on S. DePeyster Street going South to 
North and that Councilwoman Shaffer's home has also affected by it.  She nodded assent. 

Then I said that I thought 8.3 million dollars tor the new city hall was too much and that I guessed that 
councilpersons must have a lot of money.  

I said I despise racism and, like Elvis, left the building. 
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